
Here are some of the themes and activities that we will 

be providing throughout the summer holidays. 

    and much more! 

Week Theme Activities 
   

1 

 
24/07/23 – 

28/07/23 

Outdoor Exploration 

 

 Den building 

 Making pictures from outside 

resources 

 Outdoor games 

 Bug hunting 

   

2 

 
31/07/23 – 

04/08/23 

Superhero Week  Superhero Training Academy 

 Obstacle courses 

 Costume making 

 Decorating biscuits 

   

3 

 
07/08/23 – 

11/08/23 

Water Week  Making rain clouds 

 Water fights 

 Water beads 

 Water races 

   

4 

 
14/08/23 – 

18/08/23 

Engineering Week  Loose parts play 

 Parachute play 

 Building pyramids 

 Bee-bots 

   

5 

 
21/08/23 – 

25/08/23 

Science Week  Making sensory bottles 

 Volcanoes 

 Making mad scientist pictures 

   

6 

 
29/08/23 – 

01/09/23 & 

05/09/23 

 

Carnival Week  Music 

 Dancing 

 Dressing up 

 Musical instruments 



Sessions & Prices 

 

            Snacks & Meals 

All session prices include snacks and meals. 

We plan healthy menus, so that the children are provided with 

nutritious food.  Please inform us if your child has any dietary 

needs, so we can ensure these are met. You are welcome to 

send a packed lunch for your child if you wish to instead. 

  

 

                  Sun Cream 

  Please ensure you apply sun cream to your child before they 

arrive at Little Pirates, and also send a named bottle with 

them, so they can re-apply it throughout the day. 

 

 

Session Times Prices 

  

7:30am – 12:30pm £35.00 

  

12:30pm – 5:30pmm £35.00 

  

8:45am – 3:30pm £40.50 

  

7:30am – 5:30pm £60.00 



Clothing 

At Little Pirates we request for children to wear practical 

clothing, which is easy for them to put on and take off. We 

play outdoors in all weathers and have messy play activities, 

so please send them to us, wearing clothes that you don’t mind 

getting messy. We ask for sensible shoes to be worn, no open 

toe sandals, wellies will be required for wet weather days and 

sun hats for the sunny days.  

Please label all items with your child’s name. 

 

Closures 

We will be closed on Monday 28th August for the Bank Holiday 

& Monday 4th September due to staff training. Tuesday 5th 

September will be a holiday club day & then Wednesday 6th 

September is when the new term begins. 

 

We look forward to seeing you over the summer holidays! 

 

Please contact Karen & Susan for more information or to 

register your interest. 

littlepirates@drake.norfolk.sch.uk 

01842 762055 

mailto:littlepirates@drake.norfolk.sch.uk

